
RESOURCES OFFERED:
• On-site food pantry
• Weekend backpack 

food programs
• Summer meal site
• Clothing and uniform closet
• On-site hygiene products

Meeting students’ and families’ basic needs

IMPROVED FOOD SECURITY FOR 300 FAMILIES

IMPROVED HOUSING SECURITY FOR 40 FAMILIES

United Way of the
Greater Lehigh Valley

80% OF STUDENTS IDENTIFIED WITH MENTAL 
HEALTH NEEDS CONNECTED TO SERVICES

STUDENT ACADEMIC GROWTH REMOVING BARRIERS TO LEARNING

marvine

319 STUDENTS ENROLLED

marvine
Elementary School

97% STUDENTS RECEIVED FREE OR REDUCED LUNCH

United Way Community Schools Update January 2023

Students in every grade level demonstrated 
literacy growth from beginning to end of year.   

Percentage point increases in students 
at or above literacy benchmarks:
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United Way of the
Greater Lehigh Valley

Marvine Elementary School

145
STUDENTS PARTICIPATED IN 
OUT-OF-SCHOOL ACTIVITIES

320
FAMILIES ATTENDED 

EVENTS/CONFERENCES

SUCCESS STORIES

MARVINE FAMILY AND COMMUNITY CENTER OPENS
Marvine celebrated the official ribbon cutting for The Marvine Family and Community 
Center, which is the center of their Community School work and the home of their food 
pantry, clothing closet and Community School Coordinator office. It also houses the 
PAT program, Pre-K Counts office and working stations with computers available for 
families.

100% INCREASE IN STUDENT AND FAMILY ENGAGEMENT
In the last part of the year, Marvine was able to go back to in-person events for families. 
They held many events, including inviting families for fun afternoons of literacy and 
SEL at the Book Blast and Bingo Night, with more than 100 attendees at each. The 
Community Festival was a success, and thanks to St. Luke’s University Health Network, 
144 students attended free of charge. The theater program also presented Disney 
Frozen Kids in front of an audience of 200+.

EXPANDED FOOD ACCESS RESOURCES FOR STUDENTS AND FAMILIES
Marvine distributed over 100 boxes of groceries and holiday items to their students and 
families for the Thanksgiving break. Thanks to the support of Second Harvest Food 
Bank, Junior League LV and New Bethany Ministries, Marvine was also able to add 
turkeys and/or gift cards to the distribution.

IMPROVED STUDENT AND FAMILY ENGAGEMENT
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